
You can still
join me virtually!

AN UPDATE
FROM TARAH

This summer, I will be taking a two month 
sabbatical from July 1st through August 3rd. 
I will be returning in September at a 
new location – Solt Wellness! For anyone 
that would like in-person treatment to tide 
them over, please book online. 

I am excited to be offering virtual intuitive healing sessions, which include intuitive insights 
as well as an energetic cleansing and healing. This type of healing session can be used for 
anything from feeling blocked, to helping process unresolved emotions, to clearing energy 
and creating clarity around any kind of hardship. My specialty is in bringing awareness to 
patterns that are asking to be seen, heard and healed in order for us to evolve and move 
forward in our lives. I also offer baby readings for pregnant mommies-to-be, so that they 
can connect with their little one before they arrive. These are fun and a wonderful gift for 
someone who is expecting and open to intuitive readings! You can also book virtual 
sessions right online. 

I am grateful to be able to take this time and hope you’ll join me virtually for a session. 
Otherwise, I will be excited to see you in-person in September. Follow along my social 
media channels and sign up for my email list to stay informed about any updates and 
get notified when my September schedule is open for booking.

I appreciate you all and hope you have a wonderful summer!  -Tarah

Tarah Herrington L.Ac., Acupuncture & Reiki 




